
I am writing to oppose the granting of  permission to demolish Athlone House. 
This would contravene the terms of the contract which allowed the building of flats in the grounds, 
and it would damage the Heath, one of London's greatest and best loved parks. 

You must go with the wishes of the many and not the greed of the few. 
Hilary Laurie 


